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May 25, 2023 
 
ELECTRONICALLY TRANSMITTED  
 
Queenie Mungin-Davis, PG 
Program Manager, Cleanup Branch 
Army National Guard, G9 
Installations & Environment – Cleanup Branch 
111 S. George Mason Drive 
Arlington, VA 22204 
 
Re: ADEM Review and Concurrence:  Risk Assessment Report Revision 2 for 

Organizational Maintenance Shop 28 (OMS 28), dated March 9, 2023 
Mobile OMS 28, Mobile County, AL 
DSMOA ID: 535-223-0031 

 
Dear Ms. Mungin-Davis: 
 
The Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM or the Department) has 
reviewed the Risk Assessment Report Revision 2 for OMS 28.  Based on this review, ADEM has 
determined that all comments have been resolved.  Therefore, the Department concurs with the overall 
content of the subject document. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Colin Mitchell of 
the Remediation Engineering Section at 334-271-7967 or via e-mail at 
cjmitchell@adem.alabama.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ashley T. Mastin, Chief 
Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch 
Land Division 
 
ATM/CJM/jlm 
 
cc/via email: Melissa Shirley, USACE  Steve Holt, AECOM 
  Brad Curvin, ALARNG  Vasi Kourlas, AECOM 


